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Brooke Smith - Re: Low level waste disposal

From: Brooke Smith / &.26?5 •
To: ewansing80@bellsouth.net

Date: 12/11/07 8:37 AM
Subject: Re: Low level waste disposal

Dear Mr. Wansing:

Thank you for your interest in the proposed low-level radioactive waste import. EnergySolutions applied for an NRC import
license on Sept. 14, 2007 to import approximately 20,000 tons of radioactive waste from Italy for processing and disposal. The
NRC evaluates all waste import licenses in accordance with the following criteria: "The proposed import will not be inimical to
the common defense and security; the proposed import will not constitute an unreasonable risk to the public health and safety;
and an appropriate facility has agreed to accept the waste for management or disposal." Also, as part of the review process, we
work with the affected State(s), Low Level Waste Compact(s) (if applicable), the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
(if necessary), and the U.S. Department of State. We also take into consideration comments received on the license application
from interested members of the public. Your email will become part of the public record for this import application review,
Again, thank you for your interest in this matter.

Sincerely,

Brooke G. Smith
International Policy Analyst
Office of International Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Phone: (301) 415-2347
Fax:, (301) 415-2395
Email: bgs(nrc.gov

>>> <ewansing8O@bellsouth.net> 12/06/2007 1:51 PM >>>
I am writing in reference to the 20,000 tons of low-level radioactive waste that a Utah nuclear waste company is proposing to
bring into the US for processing, burning, recycling and burial. I believe that we already have enough waste problems to deal
with of our own without bringing everyone elses in, especially radiactive waste. I urge you not to allow the import license for
this waste. I believe that the health and welfare of our citizens and the cleanliness of our country is more important than lining
the pockets of a waste company.

Thank you for taking the time to consider my request.

Sincerely,
Edward Wansing
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